
13th April,193c

Dear Sir Robert Falconer,
With reference to the letter I am send­

ing you today regarding zny proposed visit to Canada, I 
enclose a copy of a letter I have received from 
Professor F.C.Harriscn, Principal of Macdonald College, 
with regard to appointments in the Colonial Service.
As I understand that Macdonald College is affiliated 
to you, I thought it would be oetter to refer this 
letter to you and ask you, if you would be so kind 
as to give Professor Harrison such information about the 
scheme as you may think fit, as he would thereby learn 
much more than I could tell him by separate correspon­
dence here. Perhaps you would also be kind enough to 
urke him my apologies for keeping him so long without 
an answer. My .reason was that I thought I should have 
information much earlier than this with regard to my 
tour and that I should have been able to have forwarded 
his letter to you at an earlier date. I have, however,

Sir Robert Falconer,k.CM.G.
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